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Ethics

Invitation to the New Governor’s Inaugural Ball

Q. A new governor was just elected, and the county manager was invited to attend her inaugural ball. The manager feels is it a good opportunity to meet people who will be working for the new administration and to lay the groundwork for future conversations on local government issues. The $15 fee for the inaugural ball does not benefit any political party and is geared to cover basic event costs.

A. Assuming there are no political party connections to this event and the nominal fee associated with it, attendance at the inaugural ball does not create any obvious ethical conflicts. If the county manager finds out that proceeds from the event are intended to retire campaign debt or to benefit a political party, then he should not attend.

